
 

Parent Bulletin 5th July 2024 

Celebration of the word: 

 

 
Sports Day will take place on 16th July, please find the plan for the day below, in order to take part in 
the day, all pupils will need to wear school PE kit. Miss Klays will send a letter out next week with 
more information. 
 

  
Transition 

I would like to give a special mention to pupils who supported our transition events on Thursday. 

The events were wonderful with ambassadors in all areas supporting the year 6 pupils – I was 

incredibly proud of the community and how our pupils were excellent leaders throughout the day 

showing the young people joining us in September what a wonderful community All Saints is.  



College Taster Days 

This week all of the year 10 pupils visited a range of further education colleges in Tameside to 

prepare for their future destinations, the pupils were a credit to the school and hopefully this will 

support them in making important decisions in the near future. If parents would like to make 

enquiries about Personal Development or careers please contact Mr Allman: 

dallman@allsaintscatholiccollege.com 

Rewards 
 
Year 7 - Erin M / Alexander B 
Year 8 - Alexi T 
Year 9 - Sidney O 
Year 10 - Humera K 
 
These pupils have acquired the most achievement points in their year group and have won a weekly 
queue jump pass! 
 
Family Award - James T - Year 7 – well done James you have won this week’s value voucher. 
 
In the final week of this term we will have our rewards ceremony during extended assembly time – 
this is where pupils are recognised for contributions to all areas of school life and we celebrate our 
pupils’ achievements with them in order to recognise those who have performed to the best of their 
ability. I look forward to sharing these rewards with you. 
 
As we approach the end of this academic year I would like to share once more the plans for the new 
school day once we return in September. 
 

 

If you have any concerns please contact the school office: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 
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